TEAP Officer report: 19 April 2024
Since April 2022, 14 BALEAP members have been awarded TEAP accreditation:

	1 Senior Fellow 
4 Fellows
7 Associate Fellows



Many congratulations to these BALEAP colleagues on this recognition. The awards take the total number of BALEAP TEAP accreditations to:

	18Senior Fellows (12 mentors and assessors)
31 Fellows (6 mentors)
55 Associate Fellows



A further 20 candidates are currently being mentored towards TEAP accreditation. (if you would like to request a TEAP mentor, please contact teap@baleap.org)

The period since the last AGM has seen a lot of work behind the scenes. However, most of this is currently work in progress. Over the next 12 months, this work should become visible and will include:


· A clear schedule of events related to TEAP around observations, mentoring and developing an application
· Further development around observation training
· Training for mentors
· An updated TEAP handbook (with minor changes)
· Self-study materials around exemplar applications published on the website
· £5000 funding for a scholarship project related to the TEAP accreditation scheme
· Updated information on the website of those eligible to observe and mentor for the TEAP scheme

Further actions:
· Development of a clear process for group-based mentoring for TEAP
· A focus of increasing the pool of mentors and assessors in order to meet demand
· Increase in fees for mentoring outside own institution
· Further development of observation library
· Work around aligning the TEAP scheme with other EAP qualifications
